
 

 Swing Stage and Performance Test 
at 01 Stack 

May 24, 2019 

Dear 01 Stack Residents and Owners, 

On Monday through Wednesday, June 17 through June 
19, 2019, Elite Railings and Windows will be conducting 
preparations and performance testing at Unit 2601, which will 
involve water cascading down the side of the building, affecting 
the 01 stack units. 

The preparations and test will occur between the hours of 
8:00AM – 4:30PM.  Please keep your windows securely closed 
throughout the duration of this time frame.   

There will also be a swing stage scaffold traveling up and down 
the side of the building.  For your privacy, please keep your 
curtains and blinds closed during work hours. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding during this 
very important project. 

Sincerely, 
Elite Railings & Windows 


